
 
Announcements 

Sunday, February 4, 2024 
 

First United Church 
Swift Current, SK 

 

Church Office – 306-773-9353  www.firstunitedsc.ca  
email: firstunitedchurch@sasktel.net 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FirstUnitedSC/ 
e-transfer: give.firstunited@sasktel.net 

 

Minister: Rev. Annette Taylor email:  annette.firstunited@sasktel 
Choir Director: James McLauchlan 

Office Managers: Patti McCleary & Rhonda Lotochinski 

 
Upcoming Meetings & Activities 

 Sunday, February 4 – Water Security Proposal meeting, 11:30 a.m. in the 
Burnham room 

 Tuesday, February 6 – Social Convenors, 10:00 a.m. in the Cypress Lounge 

 Wednesday, February 7 – Lectionary Bible Study, 9:30 a.m. is CANCELLED 

 Wednesday, February 7 – Boutique & Garage Sales, 11:30 a.m. 

 Wednesday, February 7 – Creation Station, 1:00 p.m. in Creative Art Space 

 Wednesday, February 7 – Choir practice, 7:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary 

 Thursday, February 8 – Coffee Time, 10:30 a.m. in Cypress Lounge 

 Thursday, February 8 – Winter Book Study, 1:30 p.m. in the Grace Library & on 
Zoom 

 
Earthcare Partners invites you 

 to a presentation by Dwight and Carol Lemon on the proposed expansion of 
Irrigation on Duncairn Reservoir by the Water Security Agency and the impact 

on Swift Current’s water supply as well as wildlife habitat. 
Sunday, February 4th at 11:30 a.m. in the Burnham Room. 

 
Recordings  

of past Sunday services  
are available on the  

church website. 
 

First United Church is responsible for Meals on Wheels for the month of April.  
Please contact Sharyn Erne at 306-741-7346 if you would like to participate. 
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Four Birds: Lenten Study 
You are invited to join us for a four week Lenten Study  

beginning Tuesday, February 27th.   
In this study we will be calling forth four birds as we  

trace the pattern of Cosmic Love in the life, death and rising of Jesus. 
Our journey will be guided by the Dove, Eagle, Pelican, and Phoenix.    

If you are interested, please contact the church office and 
 indicate if you are available in the afternoon (2pm), evening (7pm) or both. 

We will decide the timing of this study based on the needs of the participants. 
The study will be facilitated by Annette Taylor & Mary Anderson and  

will be offered in a hybrid mode (both in-person and on Zoom). 

 
Friday Matinee - Movies for Lent! 

Friday afternoons come to the Burnham Room 
to watch the Oscar-nominated movies that Annette 
will talk about in her sermon the following Sunday.  

Feb. 16 at 1:30 p.m. – Oppenheimer 
Feb. 23 at 2 p.m. – Past Lives 

Mar. 1 at 2 p.m. – American Fiction 
Mar. 8 at 2 p.m. – Barbie 

Mar. 15 at 2 p.m. – The Holdovers 

 
Hearing Assist Devices 

are available at the soundboard 
(located at the center back of the sanctuary)  

in order that all might participate in our worship service. 
If you would like to try out one of these devices  

please feel free to approach our sound technician  
or one of the ushers. 

 
Annette is Away   

Annette is taking vacation time from  
Wednesday, January 31st to Wednesday, February 7th 

While she is away please contact the office  
with any pastoral emergencies. 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

17% of home energy use is taken up by heating the water for 

showers, bathing, laundry, etcetera, 3% more than the energy 

required by your appliances. Reducing hot water use is a good 

way to save energy in the home. 

 


